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                       St Mary’s Catholic Primary School,

a Voluntary Academy

HYPERLINK "http://www.sspeterandpaulyeadon.co.uk" \h

Wednesday 14th September 2016

Mental arithmetic homework books

Dear parents/carers,

In order to allocate the correct mental arithmetic homework book, a diagnostic test (provided by Schofiled and Sims) was administered at the end of summer term. In some cases, this test may have indicated that children should remain working on the same level of workbook.

To avoid repetition, we would like pupils to continue working in their new book, from the point which they reached in their last workbook. The workbooks have been updated since last year and they are now more in line with the National Curriculum 2014.

If your child needs any help with their homework, they are more than welcome to attend homework club on a Monday lunchtime with Miss Killingworth.

Kind regards,

Katie Holliday


KS2 Leader

	Address:
	Tentergate Road, Knaresborough, HG5 9BG

	Telephone:
	01423 864631

	Email:
	admin@st-marys.n-yorks.sch.uk

	Website:
	www.st-marys.n-yorks.sch.uk

	Executive Headteacher
	Alison Ashworth

	Head of School:
	Helen Tomlinson



